Government of India
Ministry of Communications and IT
Department of Telecommunications

(Data Services Wing)
Sanchar Bhawan, 20, Ashoka Road, New Delhi- 110117

No. 820-01/2006-LR (Vol-I)Pt.

To,

All Internet Service Providers Dated : 30.12.201]

Subject: Advisory in respect of security related concern

Kindly refer to amendment to the Licence for provision of Internet Service
(ISP) issued vide DOT letter No. 820-01/2006-LR (Vol-IPt. dated 03.06.2011, stating,
inter alia, as under:

“The Licensee shall

Keep a record of all the software updations and changes. The major updation and
changes should also be informed to licensor within 15 days of completion of such
updation and changes.” : )
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2. The undersigned has been.d ire_cte_d‘tq further advise all ISP Lisencees as under:
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“All the Licencees should mainiain the record of software charges? updation made and
why were these necessitated besides who nade the changes and when changes were made,

Jor a period of 10 years. ” o T .
S
e RO ’ (Sanjay Kumhr)
ADG(LR-1)
Ph : 23036482
Fax :23372443
Copy to:

1. Secretary TRAI New Delhi
2. DDG(Security)/DDG(Security-TERM), bpoOT
3. Director (IT) for uploading on the DOT Site



